
 

Year Group: Reception 

Week beginning: 01.05.17 

Next week we will be continuing our topic ‘Are we there yet?’ and introducing a story called ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’ 

We will be: 

- Looking at the illustrations in the book and discussing techniques the illustrator may have used 

- We will be beginning an artwork project using mixed media linking to our story of the week 

- Learning how to paint and draw with control and detail 

- We will be introducing 3D shapes and looking at their properties  

- We will be recapping the sounds from Phase 3 Letters and Sounds and consolidating and applying our phonics 

knowledge through sentence reading and writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


